
SAVE THE DATE! Blue Star Families’ Back-to-School Military Fair
Blue Star Families and Fairfax County Public Schools invite you to join us at our Back-to-School Military Fair
on Saturday, August 10, 2024 from 10 AM - 1 PM in the cafeteria atWest Springfield High School.
Resources will be available to families and supplies will be provided for students in grades 7-12.

Please read the following criteria and SAVE THE DATE!

❖ This opportunity is open to Active Duty, National
Guard, Reserve and Veteran families with students
grades 7-12.

❖ Parents and students must be available to attend the
Back-to-School Military Fair in person to receive school

s supplies on Saturday, August 10 between 10 AM - 1 PM.

Starting July 5, please register here or visit www.bluestarfam.org

to register. Registration closes August 3, 2024. Community and
school resources will be on hand with information for military
families.

https://neighborhood.bluestarfam.org/networks/events/92448
http://www.bluestarfam.org

